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I am a disabled Oregonian and I am strongly opposed to getting rid of mail-in voting. I 

would struggle to vote if I had to go in-person. My understanding is that mail-in fraud 

is almost non-existent and I believe that people are more likely to vote using mail-in 

ballots.  My husband is one of those and I'm sure there is a large portion of the 

community that feels the same.  Oregon has a proud tradition of mail-in voting and 

that should continue.  Oregon should continue to be a leader in voting practices that 

allow many Oregonians to vote in elections they might not be able to vote in 

otherwise.  Do not take away the voice of Oregonians that rely on mail-in voting. 


